
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: pqc-forum
Subject: pqc-forum posting errors
Date: Monday, December 05, 2022 08:02:40 AM ET

Everyone,
I apologize, but there is some kind of glitch going on with the pqc-forum. Users who try to
post are getting an error message that says: 
"The group pqc-forum@list.nist.gov has exceeded its quota for total number of external recipients."

I don't know why it's happening, and I've reached out to our NIST IT support, as well as to
Google Groups, since I think the issue may be a google groups thing, and not specific to
NIST. Hopefully I hear back soon. Again, I apologize.
As a possible workaround, you can try posting your message a few times. For me, the third
time trying worked and it posted without an error. 
Dustin
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